
Ocean View Community  
Center Forum  
With Senator Gilbert Kahele  
 

 

Friday, October 14, 2011 
5:30pm – 7:30pm  
@ Ocean View Community Center 
92-8924 Leilani Circle, Ocean View HI  

E Komo Mai!  See you there! 

Senator Gilbert Kahele is having a Community Forum 
at the Ocean View Community Center on Friday,  
October 14, 2011.  This forum is one of several  
community forums that Senator Kahele is holding.  
The purpose of these forums is to provide the  
community an opportunity to let the Senator know 
what their concerns are.  
 
Please email your questions or concerns prior to the 
meeting to “senkahele@capitol.hawaii.gov” with the   
subject matter “Ocean View Forum”. 


